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REMINDERS 

CONTACT ME

IN THIS EDITIONUPCOMING EVENTS

OCTOBER 1: 
DUES BECOME PAYABLE 

OCTOBER 15: 
FALL RALLY @ DOLLYWOOD 

OCTOBER 31 - NOVEMBER 4:
KEY CLUB WEEK

DECEMBER 1: 
UNPAID CLUBS=DELINQUENT

FEBRUARY 1: 
UNPAID CLUBS SUSPENDED 

Happy October Division 15!
Fall is a very busy time for
Key Club, so be sure to read
through this newsletter to
know what all is going on
this month in the KC world.

In this edition, you'll see
information about recent
events, dues, club contacts,
and more. 

Dues are now payable through the Membership Update Center.
This should be completed by the club secretary and treasurer.
Feel free to email me if you have any questions!

EMAIL:
ZOE@KTKEY.ORG

INSTAGRAM:
@DIV15LTG

OCTOBER EDITION
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SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY

DUES PAYMENT RECENT EVENTS

Calling all Clarksville-based Key Clubbers! Hilldale Kiwanis is
offering a $1000 scholarship, open to any and all seniors who are
members of Key Club. This is a great opportunity that senior
members should take advantage of. More information will be
released soon, so keep an eye out for updates. 
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It is a busy time for Division 15.
In the past month, I held both
my division council meeting
and division officer training. I
consider both to have been a
success and I'm very thankful
for everyone that came to
participate. I also attended the
New Officer Installation Dinner
for the Kiwanis Club of
Hilldale-Clarksville, an
opportunity I'm grateful to have
been given. I have included
photos in the newsletter, but
you can also view highlights on
my Instagram, @div15ltg. 

This year, dues are $14 per
person, with $7 for local fees and
$7 for international fees. The
Membership Update Center,
where you will create a club
roster and pay your dues, opened
October 1. All clubs must pay
dues to remain in good standing.
Unpaid clubs will enter
delinquent status December 1,
suspended status February 1, and
will lose their charter the
following year if dues continue to
go unpaid. Clubs that pay dues
by November 1 are eligible for the
Early-Bird Award at DCON. 
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OFFICER CONTACTS

YOUTH OPPORTUNITIES FUND (YOF)

DISTRICT CONVENTION

NEW MEMBERS

The Youth Opportunities Fund is a grant program that allows clubs
to further the reach of their service projects. If your club has an
idea for a project to serve your community, but aren't sure how to
fund it, then the YOF is what you need. Clubs can receive grants by
filling out the application on keyclub.org. The first application cycle
is now open, but it closes soon. Don't wait to take advantage of this
amazing opportunity! 

Please send in contact
information for club officers if you
have not yet done so. If you have
not held elections for officers for
the 2022-2023 school year, it is
very important that these happen
as soon as possible. Please
contact me if you have any
questions. 
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Our K-T District Convention will
be March 30-April 2, 2023 in
Gatlinburg. It is going to be an
amazing event, with inspiring
speakers and fun, informative
workshops, all planned and
hosted by the board. The theme
will be revealed at Fall Rally.
We hope to see you there!

Welcome to Key Club! I'm so glad you've decided to join what I believe
is the best high school club out there. Key Club is more than a club; it is
a community. I can't wait for you to seize the amazing opportunities in
front of you! I hope you enjoy your time here as much as I have.
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HIGHLIGHTS

KEY CLUB WEEK

SERVICE IDEAS
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This year, Key Club Week will be October 31 to November 4. Key Club
Week is a chance for us to show our KC spirit through themed days
and special acts of service. The themes are as follows: 
Monday-- "Show Your K" by wearing Key Club merch 
Tuesday-- "Kudos to the Key Players" by thanking advisors
Wednesday- "Dare to Share" by celebrating diversity 
Thursday-- "Random Acts of Kindness" by spreading kindness 
Friday-- "Connect the Ks" by linking w/ Kiwanis and Builders clubs
Visit keyclub.org for more information and ideas! 

local food/housing
shelter
"sock-tober"
donation drives

volunteer to walk
dogs at an animal
shelter
help Kiwanis clubs

neighborhood
clean-ups
tutoring events
donate hair


